From: registrar

Sent: August-22-17 9:59 AM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 5:26 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Sebastian Dunn

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
| can't believe increases to the already high cost of power is being considered. Any government under whose watch this
occurs will not see another term.

And from a monopoly no less..

-- Attachment --





